
Seminar on Study in the United States (30/10/2009)

Dear all,

We are pleased to inform you that the UM Library and the US Consulate General (Hong Kong and Macau) will jointly organize a
seminar on "Study in the United States" at the American Corner of the Library, starting at 3:00 p.m. on 6th November 2009
(Friday). For details, please see the following poster.



Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at 8397 8191 or 8397 8171 or email at lib_ref@umac.mo

Regards,
UM Library

 


